
Dear Friends, 
 
It is our genuine pleasure to let you know about the upcoming 6th WORLD CONFERENCE 
ON SOFT COMPUTING dedicated to 50th Anniversary of Fuzzy Logic and Its Applications 
and 95th Anniversary Birthday of Lotfi A. Zadeh that will take place in Berkeley, CA, May 
22-25, 2016. 
 
Please visit www.wconsc-2016.org  
 
The goal is to bring together scientists, engineers, students, and practitioners from all over 
the world working in fuzzy logic and related areas to present their recent research 
accomplishments, and to celebrate 50 years of fuzzy logic as well as 95th birthday of Lotfi 
A. Zadeh. 
 
We would like to encourage you to SUBMIT the paper and ATTEND the Conference. 
The submission website: https://easychair.org/conferences/?conf=wconsc2016 
 
 
Important Dates: 
 
Regular Paper Submission March 1, 2016 
Notification of Acceptance March 29, 2016 
Final Paper Submission April 12, 2016 
Early Registration April 12, 2016 
 
Proposals for Special Sessions March 1, 2016 
Special Sessions Final Paper Submission (by organizer) April 12, 2016 
 
6th WORLD CONFERENCE ON SOFT COMPUTING: May 22-25, 2016 
 
Please, mark the calendar. We will be keeping you updated on the developments. 
If you have any questions or suggestions, let us know. 
 
 

See you in Berkeley in 2016. 
Shahnaz, Ron, Marek and Vladik 
 
shahbazova@gmail.com<mailto:shahbazova@gmail.com> 
yager@panix.com<mailto:yager@panix.com> 
reformat@ualberta.ca<mailto:reformat@ualberta.ca> 
vladik@utep.edu<mailto:vladik@utep.edu> 


